
 

 

 
 

 
Upcoming Events: 

 
 

P&C Christmas Lunch 
Tuesday 14th December 

 
 
 

Return to School 2022 
 

Staff: 28th  & 31st January 
 

Students: 1st February 
Years 1-6 

 
Kindergarten-Wednesday 

2nd February 
 
 
 

Please Return: 
 

Yearbook Order Form 
 

Chocolate Fundraiser Money 
 

Christmas Raffle Tickets 
 
 
 
 
 

Online Forms 
 

Year 6 Farewell 
 
 
 

   
 

Term 4 Week  10 

Yesterday we recognised the wonderful students of Glen 
William at our school Presentation Day. The students 
were exceptional and celebrated each and everyone's 
success with pride. Families have been sent a link to the 
virtual presentation and it has been uploaded to our 
school Facebook page.  Our captains have done an 
excellent job, thank you Alex and Caitlin for your 
leadership across 2021. 
Congratulations to our newly elected leaders for 2022. 
School Captain– Makayla  
Sports Captain– Stephanie 
Leaders– Kurtis, Shelby and Georgia 
We know you will do a fantastic job.  
 
As this will be the final newsletter for the year, I would 
like to take the opportunity to thank everyone for your 
support across the year. It has been again a challenging 
year, one that I hope we  don’t see again. We as a staff 
miss being able to see our parents within our school 
gates as this builds great connections.  
Thank you to my wonderful staff for your hard work and 
dedication across the year.  Our staff will remain the 
same next year except we are losing Mr Trae Boyle. Trae 
is heading to work at Thornton Public School in 2022. 
We wish him all the best and thank you for the 
dedication to our students across the years. 
 Happy Holidays, Stay safe. 
Mrs Bultitude & Staff 
Attendance:   

 

 

 

 
 

  

Glen William Public School 
Learn to Live– Live to Learn 

717 Glen William Road Glen William 2321   
T: 49965507  F: 49965541  E: glenwillia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Principal: Mrs Kristy Bultitude 

Week 9:  85% 
 
Week 10:  97% 

Term 4 Week 10,  Friday 10th December, 2021 



 

 

Glen William Public School 

 

 

Contact Details 
Please let the school know if there have been any 
changes to contact details. If you are unsure, the 
office can confirm the details we have on file. We 
need to ensure all student details are correct as 
we enter into the new year. Correct details enable 
the school to contact families quickly should the 
need arise. 
 
Enrolment 
Glen William Public School is taking enrolments 
for all stages for 2022. Contact the school, or go 
to the Glen William Public School website -  
https://glenwillia-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 
and click on the Enrolment button at the top of 
the page.   
 
Bus Travel 
Applications can now be made for school travel 
for 2022. If your child is starting High School next 
year, you will need to complete a new application 
at:  
https://transportnsw.info/tickets-opal/ticket-
eligibility-concessions/school-student-travel  
Contact Shelton’s bus service for drop off and 
pick up times and locations. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Last Day of School 
Students’ last day of school will be Thursday 
16th December. Students are encouraged to 
bring an extra bag to school on this day to pack 
all work books, folders and artworks to take 
home. 
 
2022 School Term Dates  (for students) 

 
Kindergarten will begin school on Wednesday 

2nd February. 
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Year 6 Farewell 
Our Year 6 farewell will be held on Monday 
13th December. Students will travel to Nelson 
Bay and have an enjoyable day at the Splash 
Water Park with lunch provided. Please check 
Compass for the online permission form. 
 
Water Play Day 
To celebrate the year we have had at Glen 
William Public School students are welcome to 
participate in a water play party day on 
Wednesday 15th December.  
Morning session: Water play and technology  
film viewing 
Middle session: Christmas movie 
Afternoon session: Christmas activities 
Students will need to bring swimmers, 
sunscreen, towel and change of clothes, and a 
small water pistol if they wish. Students are 
allowed to bring a small bag of party food 
(lollies, snacks) to eat during movie time. 
Please note: due to COVID-19 protocols there 
will be no sharing of food. 
 
$100 Creative Kids Vouchers 
Get your child ready for school next year by 
utilising your Service NSW $100 Creative Kids 
Voucher on materials for the classroom. School 
Club have fantastic packs filled with pencils, 
textas, glue etc that can all be used as part of 
your child’s school resources in 2022. Please 
visit https://schoolclub.com.au/ for information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Returning School Equipment 
As the school year is wrapping up, we kindly 
ask that you return all library books, home 
readers and homework folders to your 
child's classroom. Library borrowing has ceased 
for the year and we now need books to be 
returned for counting and organisation for next 
year. Unfortunately if books are not returned, 
we will have to pass on the cost of book 
replacements. 
 
Christmas Cards 
The festive time of year is fast approaching. 
Please remind your child about the conditions 
of giving Christmas cards at school. If cards are 
given out with candy canes, these are to be put 
into their school bag and eaten at home. 

Tuesday 
1st February 

Friday 
8th April 

Term One 

Wednesday 
27th April 

Friday 
1st July 

Term Two 

Tuesday 
19th July 

Friday 
23rd September 

Term Three 

Monday 
10th October 

Monday 
19th September 

Term Four 

https://schoolclub.com.au/?fbclid=IwAR0rFA6FQGl2tfl4FxWjqaTb6JE3Iz8wTe6jXveuZD6rvQszd_TR3qKxtgw
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Presentation Day 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NOTE: All volunteers MUST be double 
Vaccinated. 

 
 
 Thank-you to all our families 

selling chocolates. We still 
have a few to sell so please 
see the office if you can help 
with another box.  

 
 We are collecting donations 

for the Christmas raffle 
hamper. Please send 
donations with your child 
into school for collection.  

 
 Christmas lunch Tuesday 

14th December. 
 
 Please return raffle tickets and money by 

Monday 13th December.  The raffle will be 
drawn during Christmas lunch on Tuesday.  
Thank-you to those families who have 
returned their tickets and money. 

 
 
 The minutes from our last P&C meeting are 

available at the office for anyone wishing to 
see them. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please Note:  
 
We acknowledge the quality of photos are poor, 
this is due to the poor lighting across the day 
under the Cola.  

News From The P&C 
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Party Fun 
Day 


